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THE BISHOP OF CHELMSFORD’S 

Supporting the Diocese of Jerusalem’s Healthcare Ministry

“The funds raised through the 2024 Bishop’s Lent Appeal will help the Diocese of 

Jerusalem continue to offer essential health care to those in need, regardless of 

race, religion, or ability to pay. I am pleased that we are able to contribute to this 

important ministry at a time when it is needed more than ever”. 

@chelmsdio

The Rt Revd Dr Guli Francis-Dehqani, The Bishop of Chelmsford 

Find out how you can support this year’s appeal and donate at  

www.chelmsford.anglican.org/lent-appeal or scan the QR code. 

The Episcopal Diocese of Jerusalem is home  

to about 7,000 Anglicans worshipping in  

28 congregations across five different  

countries or territories: Jordan, Palestine, 

Lebanon, Syria and Israel.

The diocese’s healthcare institutions range from 

homes for the elderly, to therapeutic residential 

facilities for special needs students, to clinics, 

rehabilitation centres and hospitals.
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